
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Head 

Dear Parents and Carers 

What a busy first week it’s been! The children have settled brilliantly into their classes and it has been a real joy 
popping in and out, seeing all the fantastic learning that is taking place. We also welcomed our new Foundation 
Stage children into school today for the first time and they were incredible – a super start to their journey with 
us. 
 
This week sees the start of our club provision and we are pleased that we are able to offer a wide range of 
opportunities. There will be updates this week – please keep an eye open on all communication channels. 
 
Have a wonderful week, 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs Morris 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

11 September 2023 

Blue Peter Reading Badge 
 

 
  
 

Meet the Teacher 2:30pm 
Monday 11 September - Year Four 
Wednesday 13 September - Year Two  
Thursday 14 September - Year One  
Thursday 14 September - Year Six 
Monday 18 September - Year Three 
Wednesday 20 September - Year Five 
 

We know how much our children love reading 

so here is the perfect opportunity to receive a 

Blue Peter Reading Badge. All you have to do is 

to complete the application form, detailing 

which books you like to read and submitting a 

picture of a favourite book. For more 

information and the application form, please 

follow the link below. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue

-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge   

 

PTCA   
A huge well done and thank you to  
our amazing PTCA for raising an  
astonishing £2716 from the 
 Summer Fayre. This will make  
such a difference to our school  
and help with continuing to provide  
additional exciting learning  
opportunities. 
 

Woodwind lessons 

There are currently spaces for new flute, 

clarinet, saxophone and bassoon pupils. 

Children can start from as young as Year 3 

(saxophone normally from Year 5). All 

lesson costs, terms and conditions and 

where to sign up can be found on the 

Cornwall Music Service Trust 

website: cmst.co.uk 

 

 

We have heard that there are headlice visitors in school, please 

check your child’s hair regularly and treat as necessary. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge
http://cmst.co.uk/


 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge well done to Phoebe from Year 3 who won the British Cycling Under 8s Girls, South West Circuit Championship 

league in August after a close battle. Congratulations! 

  

             

An exciting start for our Foundation Stage 

 

House Points for this week 

Longships Pendeen Trevose Godrevy 

164 181 151 169 

 

Autumn Terms House Captains 

Longships – Edie & Charlie 

Pendeen – Lucie & Myles 

Trevose – Ella & Morley 

Godrevy – Seren & Florence 

 

 

Congratulations to Pendeen! 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Cornwall County Council 

Measles can be a very serious disease, leading to ear and chest infections, fits, diarrhoea, and damage to the brain. 

Measles can kill. 

  

Measles outbreaks happen when not enough children have been vaccinated. Children are at risk of measles if they 

haven’t had the MMR vaccination. 2 doses of MMR vaccine are needed to get the best protection. If your child is due 

to have had 2 doses of MMR but has not yet received them, no matter what age they are, you should contact your 

GP to get them vaccinated as soon as possible. 

  

If you can’t remember if your child has had any, 1 or 2 doses of MMR vaccine, check his or her personal child health 

record (the Red Book). If this doesn’t help, speak to your GP. If you don’t know how many doses your child has had, 

it’s better to have 2 doses of MMR vaccine now rather than risk leaving them unprotected. 

 

 

 

 

"Have your say on future health and wellbeing programmes for families: 
Healthy Cornwall, a Cornwall Council service that delivers healthy lifestyle support, have partnered with Gro Health to 
develop a new FREE healthy lifestyle programme to support children and families. The programme will support the 
whole family with making small achievable changes to improve long-term health. 

Your feedback is vital to help us better understand what you want and need from this programme; we’d be very 
grateful if you could take 2 minutes to share your opinions on this with us. 

To get involved, please click the link to complete a short feedback survey 

Thank you in advance for your help and feedback,   
The Healthy Cornwall Team”  

 

https://www.healthycornwall.org.uk/
https://www.grohealth.com/
https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/embeds/projects/25131/survey-tools/26097

